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The PTA general meeting is on Tuesday, October 11th at 6:00 pm. The fourth graders will be performing. We hope to see you there! Free childcare is provided. 























Thank you to everyone who signed up to join the PTA. Our “Building Success Together” campaign is off to a great start with over members.  Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.ltepta.txpta.org/" \t "_blank" �www.lte.my-pta.org� for a membership form and to view the PTA discounts from companies across the nation! 





Holly Dobson, Membership Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:hdobson@austin.rr.com" �hdobson@austin.rr.com�


























PTA General Meeting








Fall Membership Drive





Volunteers of the month:


Greg Lawley – Greg does so much for the teachers and staff.  This contributes to our success at LTE.  Thanks for all you do!





Staff of the month:


Maria Soto Portillo – Maria has worked so hard at LTE to assure the beginning of the year ran smoothly during all of the events.  Thank you for all your efforts!





Nominations for Volunteer and Staff of the Month can be


be sent to Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�
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PTA Website




















You can always opt out of the fundraisers and participate in FUSS FREE FUNDRAISING!  Any amount is appreciated and directly benefits LTE!  Don't forget to check to see if your employer will match your contribution and remember this donation is for tax write off purposes! 





Carla Stoltman, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cstoltman@gmail.com" �cstoltman@gmail.com�
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Track and Field Day 





Fridays are Spirit Days at LTE!  Wear your LTE Shirts to show your school spirit!  If you have not had a chance to purchase one, you can do so at the school store which is now open during lunch.





Karina Machnacki, Booster Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:bellakdesigns@gmail.com" �bellakdesigns@gmail.com�































































































It’s time again for our annual Track and Field Sports Day. We need your help to make this a success! We will need volunteers for the 14 different events, concessions, score keeping, water people, etc. This translates into 40 VOLUNTEERS PER DAY!! Volunteers will need to be available from 8AM-2:30PM. 





Dates are as follows:


Tuesday, 10/25 – Kinder & 1st grade


Wednesday, 10/26 – 2nd & 3rd grade


Thursday, 10/27 – 4th & 5th grade





WE CAN’T DO THIS WITHOUT YOUR HELP!!





Jennifer Wright, Track and Field Chair 


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jenniferbwc@earthlink.net" �jenniferbwc@earthlink.net�   








 


Holly  

















October:


10/3 – Cookie Dough Fundraiser starts


10/4 – LTISD Bond Presentation at 7:00 p.m. in the LTE cafeteria


10/6 – Early Release


10/11 – PTA Meeting at 6:00 p.m. – 4th grade performs


10/12 – Early Release


10/12 – Chick Fil-A Spirit Night noon – 10 p.m.


10/25 – Kinder & 1st grade Field Day


10/26 – 2nd & 3rd grade Field Day


10/27 – 4th & 5th grade Field Day


10/31 – Student Holiday





November:


11/8 – PTA General Meeting at 6:00 p.m.


11/15 – Language Arts Night 


11/17 – Friday Feast 3rd Grade


11/21-25 – Thanksgiving Break








Cookie Dough and Catalog sales are Oct. 3rd – Oct. 17th.  This is a great way to stock up on sweet treats for the holidays and raise money for LTE!


Alysia Transou, Cookie Dough Chair


� HYPERLINK "mailto:abtransou@gmail.com" �abtransou@gmail.com�





 








 





























 


Holly  








Volunteer/Staff Of The Month









































Remember to register on the PTA website, � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�. Once your account is activated to a member view, you will see more information and dates. 








Log Volunteer Hours 





Please remember to log your volunteer hours on � HYPERLINK "http://www.v-volunteer.com" �www.v-volunteer.com� or visit the PTA website for a link. You must visit the LTE office before you can register online for the first time. These hours are very important for us to receive grants. 





LTE August volunteer hours – 586





Oneida Gonzalez, Volunteer Chair � HYPERLINK "mailto:oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com" �oniegonzalez@austin.rr.com�






























































































































































































































































Give at least $100 as a Fuss Free donation to LTE and you will be a Rock Star Sponsor!!  Rock Star Sponsors receive a car decal and special recognition.  Remember your donations are always tax deductible.





Carla Stoltman, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cstoltman@gmail.com" �cstoltman@gmail.com�


  











Cookie Dough Sale











 





Fuss Free Fundraiser








Calling ALL 4th Grade LTE Parents!!





Friday, October 28th the PTA & 4th Grade Parents will provide our wonderful teachers & staff lunch.  We need your help to make it a success!!





We are looking for 4th grade parents to help with many items. This will be a potato and salad bar lunch.





We will be doing a “Halloween Theme” luncheon this month…feel free to be creative!!





Please drop off ALL items on Friday, October 28th between 7:30-10:30a.m.





Please let Jan Alba know if you are able to help:  415-3355, � HYPERLINK "mailto:janman70@yahoo.com" �janman70@yahoo.com� or sign up on the PTA website � HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�.








IT’S THAT TIME OF THE YEAR…





Be A Rock Star Sponsor





Dates To Remember





Lake Travis Elementary School PTA





� HYPERLINK "http://www.lte.my-pta.org" �www.lte.my-pta.org�
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Booster News














Chick-Fil-A spirit night is on Wednesday, October 12th. This is a great way to support the school, since 10% of all the collected receipt sales that night comes right back to our kids.  Just remember to put your receipts in the Spirit Box located near the condiments at CFA!  It's a fun play date for your kids and a great time to chat with other parents!  In a hurry?  Use the drive thru and ask for your receipt to be placed in the Spirit Box! 





Carla Stoltman, VP Fundraising


� HYPERLINK "mailto:cstoltman@gmail.com" �cstoltman@gmail.com�



































Chick Fil-A Spirit Night



































